THE BISHOP OF SALINA
SALINA,KANSAS

May 7, 1958

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Your letter was a delight to me. Your
short visit in my house was a great pleasure and I have
a feeling that I have discovered a kindred spirit. It

was a privilege to have you with me and I wish it might
happen all over again.,

Your address at the High School brought
the remark from Harley Kinkead that it was the best he

had ever heard. I could say the same of your talk to our
cadets at St. John's School.

With cordial regards, I am

Sincerely

RHM :m




